
   
 

Supporting Bromley Brighter Beginnings Christmas Hamper Appeal 

 

The 23rd Bromley Scout Group are delighted to be supporting Bromley Brighter Beginnings’ 
Christmas Hamper Appeal. 

 

Bromley Brighter Beginnings are a local charity who distribute prams, clothes, highchairs, nappies 
and toiletries to families in need living in the London Borough of Bromley. Christmas is an 
incredibly tough time for many families, and especially for those struggling financially or living in 
very difficult circumstances. Christmas hampers, packed full of cosy nightwear, basic food 
supplies, books, toys, gifts and Christmas treats, are designed to help take away some of that 
strain. 

 

We are asking our Young People and their families to help us donate items that can be put into 
the Christmas Hampers. The charity is in particular need of toiletries for adults, such as shower 
gel and shampoo. 

 

We ask that any donations are brought along to the Scout HQ at your section meeting time below: 

• Mon 9th Nov – Spitfire Beavers (5.30pm-6.15pm) & Baloo Pack Cubs (6.45pm-7.30pm) 
• Tue 10th Nov – Hurricane Beavers (5.30pm-6.15pm) & Kim Pack Cubs (6.45pm-7.30pm) 
• Thu 12th Nov – Scout Troop (6.45pm-7.30pm) & Explorer Unit (7.45pm-8.30pm) 

 

For more details about the charity you can visit: www.bromleybrighterbeginnings.org.uk  

 

POSTER COMPETITION 

We are also holding a poster competition – asking our Young People to create their own 
poster to promote the Bromley Brighter Beginning’s Christmas Hamper Appeal. It can 
be shared with your friends and family in case they would like to donate items.  

Volunteers from Bromley Brighter Beginning’s will be choosing a winning poster for 
each section. In order to be in with a chance, email a copy of your poster to 
admin@23rdbromleyscouts.org by Sunday 1st November. 
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